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SUBJECT: WESTINGHOUSE AP1000 PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT REPORT
REVISION 4

Attached please find Revision 4 of the AP1000 Probabilistic Risk Assessment (PRA) report. Revision 4
incorporates the Westinghouse responses to Open Items identified in the Draft Safety Evaluation Report
that have been previously transmitted to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. The PRA report
contains a Revision 4 Change Roadmap that provides the basis for each of the changes incorporated in the
PRA. Please note that Revision 4 only includes an update to those sections of the PRA that contain
changes.

There is no information proprietary to Westinghouse included in this transmittal. The Westinghouse
Electric Company copyright notice is included within the document.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this transmittal.

Very truly yours,

i) -0k
M. M. Corletti
_ Passive Plant Projects & Development
APG600 & AP1000 Projects
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1. APP-GW-GL-022, Revision 4, “AP1000 Probabilistic Risk Assessment,” August 29, 2003
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